
Dear Catherine 
  
In a witness statement provided to the Inquiry dated 6th July 2005, Mr Clive 
Gowdy refers to a report entitled "Maintaining Medical Excellence", issued  to 
the HPSS by the Chief Medical Officer, Dr Henrietta Campbell in August 2005.  Dr  
Campbell also referred to it in a letter dated 10th January 1997 when drawing 
some of its provisions to the attention of Chief Executives and Medical Directors 
of all Trusts. 
  
I would be grateful if you would provide me with a copy of this document on 
Monday.  I apologise for the lateness of this request but the Inquiry team would 
be grateful for sight of the document in advance of hearing evidence form Dr 
Carson and Mr McKee, scheduled for next week. 
  
I am grateful for your assistance. 
  
Kind regards 
Anne 

E-mail Message

From: Dillon, Anne [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=IHRDADILLON]

To: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1398393]

Cc: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1318908]

Sent: 11/01/2013 at 16:03
Received: 11/01/2013 at 16:03
Subject: Urgent Request re Report "Maintaining Medical Excellence"
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